After the ruinous fires we experienced in 2020 with the loss of marketable timber, and the lost jobs; equipment; personal property;
and infrastructure damage, now is not the time to add additional financial burden on the timber industry.

Oregon should be doing everything possible to facilitate the rapid recovery of Oregon's timber industry.
Thank you.



